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February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of the scheme of work for History the Year 3 Children will be visiting the Verulamium 
Museum, St Albans on Tuesday 27th February 2024, to view the Roman exhibition and to take part in 
a workshop and gallery tour.  The children will also have the opportunity explore the hypocaust 
and/or Roman Wall ruins in the park. 
 
The workshop is a fun and interactive workshop where students dress up as the Romans of 
Verulamium, are tasked with going round the market and finding the Roman objects on their 
shopping lists. Children will develop their knowledge of Roman daily life during our interactive and 
educational trip. 
 
Throughout the day, we will have the opportunity to handle artefacts and gain an understanding of 
Roman daily life at Verulamium.  They will also learn about Roman food, clothing, and 
lifestyle/pastimes 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving from school at 9am and returning for normal end of school 
time.  
 
Children need to wear school pe kit, with their school jumpers, as we will be walking about the ruins 
and taking part in an interactive workshop.  All children must bring a packed lunch and water bottle 
in a backpack so they can travel hands free. Unfortunately, on this occasion, Herts Catering will not 
be able to provide a meal for those who have free school meals. 
 
The children and I will be supported by Mrs Makewell and Miss Piper. 
 
The cost of the trip is £10.50 per person, which can be paid, and consent given, via School Gateway, 
https://www.barleybarkway.herts.sch.uk/online-payments-1/.    Please do not send cash/cheques to 
the office.  Thank you to FOBBS who are paying for the coach transport. 
 
If you have concerns about making payment, please speak to Mrs Piper in Barley School office for 
assistance.  
 
Updates of any delays to the return journey will be provided via ClassDojo. 
 
If there is specific medical or personal information that you have not already provided, that might 
affect your child during the trip, please let us know.   
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mrs Porter 
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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